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AirBnB is an excellent innovation that uses resources that otherwise would not be shared. For it to be 
sustainable, everyone needs to cooperate and law enforcement agencies need to consider the needs 
of all. 
I have stayed at AirBnB properties in France, UK and Australia, and those experiences far outshine 
any hotel experience I have ever had. 
Please do not let this wonderful way of travel be lost when it has SO many advantages. 
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